
From: Peter Horn
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral & Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 3:05:05 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am concerned to hear that our current Labor govt is intent on repealing a law of
the previous govt regarding the need for voter ID at all elections. This law has
been accepted by voters & is a necessary part of ensuring the integrity of the
system. I wish to register my objection to the changes proposed and add that
this legislation is required to prevent electoral fraud.

Yours faithfully

-- 
Peter Horn
Mt Ommaney
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